
 

 
 
 
 
May 1, 2022 
 
RE:  Gettysburg College Student Health Insurance Plan for the 2022-23 Academic Year 

 
Dear Gettysburg College Students and Parents or Guardians: 

 

All matriculated Gettysburg College students are required to maintain adequate health insurance 

coverage. The option to enroll or waive from the plan is facilitated through the Student Dashboard.  

Action on the students’ part is required by August 1, 2022 to either: 

 Complete the online insurance waiver form to document that the student has health insurance 

coverage.   

OR 

 Complete the online enrollment form, available June 1, 2022, for the student to be enrolled in the 

College sponsored plan. 

 

Enrollment and Waiver Deadline 

The Gettysburg-sponsored health insurance plan is provided by United Healthcare Insurance Company.  To 

learn more about the health plan or obtain a plan brochure, please visit the insurance information platform at 

https://rcmdstudentbenefits.com/gettysburg/. 

 

Assessing your Option to Waive from the College-sponsored Health Plan 

We strongly recommend that you check with your insurance provider to assure continued health insurance 

coverage while at Gettysburg College, specifically for visits to the Health Center, which is operated by 

WellSpan Medical Group; diagnostic testing (e.g., lab work, x-rays, etc.); referrals to specialists, and coverage 

for sports-related injuries.  Some HMO plans offer guest membership plans, which provide healthcare benefits 

to continue at the same level when away from home.  Please contact your insurance provider to find out if this 

option is available. 

International Students and Students with out-of-Pennsylvania Medicaid Coverage:  Your private insurance may 

not meet the minimum requirements set forth by the College. You must provide proof that you are insured by a 

U.S. based insurance company that meets the College’s minimum insurance coverages.  We do strongly 

encourage you to enroll in the College-sponsored health insurance plan.  

The decision to enroll or waive from the Gettysburg-sponsored health plan is important, so please take the time 

to consider your options.  If you have any questions about insurance, please contact our insurance 

broker, Paige Fritze at 800-346-4075 ext. 1607 or email Gettysburg@rcmd.com 

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher Delaney  

Associative Vice President for Finance / Associate Treasurer 

https://rcmdstudentbenefits.com/gettysburg/

